## Welcome to St Mary's Apsley



and welcome to our service today

26<sup>th</sup> May, 2024 Trinity Sunday

If you need anything during the service, please ask someone sitting nearby, they will be pleased to help. Please stay after the service for refreshments and a chat in the Refectory at the back of the church.

## This Week at St Mary's

Today

9.00am Bellringing9.30am Parish Eucharist

Monday

10.00 -12.00 NO Working Party – Bank Holiday

8.00pm NO Bellringing practice

Tuesday

9.30am NO Buzzy Bees – Half Term 12.30-2.30pm Foodbank and Community Café

Thursday

9.30 - 3.30 Church open for private prayer
9.30am Morning Service at St Mary's
10.00 - 12.00 Foodbank and Community Café
10.15am Study Group in the Vestry

8pm Study Group

Friday

10.00 -12.00 Working Party in Church & Churchyard

Saturday

10.00 -12.00 Saturday Community Café

Sunday 2<sup>nd</sup> June

9.00am Bellringing9.30am Morning Service



## \*Dear All.

Following on from the APCM on Sunday 12th May I (plus others) thought it would be a good idea to let you know who is now on the PCC at St Mary's and who your Churchwardens are...

Churchwardens

Sylvia Low and Harry Graham-Brown

Assistant Churchwardens Dan Shirley and Tim Ward Lay Members of the PCC

Peter Bladon – Deanery Synod Rep Viv Hagel – Deanery Synod Rep

Colin Rivett

Marina McKenna

Dan Shirley

Laura Graham-Brown – new member 2024

Sue Jakeman – new member 2024 Hazel Pritchard – new member 2024 Fiona Shirley – new member 2024 Jeanie Agg – co-opted member 2024

Welcome to all the new members of the PCC and thank you for being willing to be on the PCC; we are hoping to reinstate our photo board of PCC members soon so you will be able to see who we all are! The next PCC meeting will be held on June 4th at 7pm at \$t Mary's in the Refectory. Also, thank you to Katharine Harper for volunteering to be our Parish Safeguarding Officer for the time being. Therefore, from now on please contact Katharine if you have any safeguarding concerns; her contact details are given on the back page of the bulletin. Finally, our Sunday rota gaps have been filled by a group of wonderful people so thank you to you too.

Enjoy the Bank Holiday weekend with lots of sunshine (I hope) wherever you end up spending it. I know I will be out in my garden trying to tame the weeds which seem to have had a significant growth spurt over the past week or so. Have a good week.

Best wishes,

Sylvia